

1	\cap	٥ŧ	_	h	^r	2	1	0
	u	ca	()	D	⊖r	_		ಗ

Dear Parents

Forgotten Voices

On Thursday 8 November we are hosting "Forgotten Voices", an evening of first hand accounts from WWI and well-known songs. Pop Choir and Chamber Choir are leading the singing on this evening with readings being given by History and Drama students.

The event takes place at 7.00pm in the Main Hall. Students should wear school uniform with sixth formers in smart clothes. We would very much like parents, friends and family to support this event. There is no charge but we will be collecting for the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal.

Participating students will be required to remain after school for a rehearsal before the event. We will provide pizzas but please could students bring a drink and any other snacks they may need.

Your child has expressed an interest in taking part and I would appreciate it if you could complete the reply slip attached giving permission for them to attend.

Yours sincerely
Ms S Buckley House Leader: Wharfe
Forgotten Voices
FAO: Ms Buckley
Name of child
I give permission for my child to take part in Forgotten Voices on Thursday 8 November at 7.00pm

Headteacher: Martyn Sibley B.Sc. (Hons)
Toulston, Tadcaster, North Yorkshire,

LS24 9NB

Tel: (01937) 833466 ¦ www.tgs.starmat.uk

Signed

